Garbage Pickup
Dec 20, 2012

Veolia has notified us that due to the impending storm forcasted to begin this evening, they may
begin the Thursday route by 2:00 a.m. If you are on the Thursday route please have your garbage out
this evening (Wednesday) in case the weather does require them to start early. Please let your
neighbors know in case they do not get these notices.



